
 

 

Circular No: - TISB/2024-25/14 Date- 29/07/2024 

 
Dear Parents 

Greetings!!! 

Subject-: The Great Spell Bee Showdown 

We are pleased to announce that The International School of Bombay will be organizing a Spell 

Bee Competition for students of Class 1st to 12th. The competition aims to enhance vocabulary, 

encourage correct usage of the English language and boost confidence in public speaking. 

 
WIZ INTERNATIONAL SPELL BEE is an effort to ensure Structured Learning, Vast In-depth 

Knowledge, and Rich Vocabulary for your children through proven and effective methods. It is 
an overall comprehensive enhancement programme with the fun learning experience to develop 

the language competency amongst the student fraternity. 

 
This exciting competition starts at the school level and progresses through the State Level, 
National Level, and ends at International Level Competitions. 

 
Every participant receives a “WORD BANK” preparatory booklet, prepared by a panel of experts. The 
words are graded according to their age and class. 

 
Details of the Competition are as follows-: 

 
DATE COMPETETION FEE AMOUNT 

15/10/2024 Spell Bee 200/- 

16/10/2024 Handwriting Olympiad 200/- 

 
 

If your ward is interested in participating in the above mentioned competition, you may contact 
on the given number (Ms. Ayushi Vyas 7879152805). The fees amount along with the consent 
form should be submitted to the respective Class Teacher in an envelope with Name of the 
student, Class, Section, Shift 
Kindly note the amount to be deposited by Monday, 12th August 2024, no extensions will 
be granted under any circumstances. 

 
Warm regards, 

 
 
 

 

Principal 
The International School of Bombay 

 
Website:www.theisb.inI 

http://www.theisb.in/
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